
 
 
August 4, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: 2017 Annual Renewable Portfolio Standard Report—Correction to Attachment A 
  
Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division of PacifiCorp, submits 
a revised Attachment A to the 2017 Annual Renewable Portfolio Standard Report.  In the initial 
submission of the filing, several pages of the attachment were excluded due to misplaced page 
breaks.  The Company is providing updated confidential and redacted versions of Attachment A 
to correct that error. 
 
Please direct informal questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
            /s/             .  
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation  
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
 
Enclosures: 
170694-PPL-r-Attach-A-8-4-17 (R).pdf 
170694-PPL-r-Attach-A-8-4-17 (R).xlsx 
170694-PPL-r-Attach-A-8-4-17 (C).pdf 
170694-PPL-r-Attach-A-8-4-17 (C).xlsx 
 


